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Newborn Insurance Reminder
Congratulations on the wonderful new addition to your family!

New parents may forget during the busy, crazy, wonderful 
days that follow the birth of a child, that babies are not 
automatically covered on all insurance plans. 

Many insurance companies will only cover your newborn 
after the baby’s first 30 days if you contact your insurance 
and/or employer directly to enroll the baby.  If you miss the 
deadline to enroll your newborn it may be extremely difficult 
to enroll your baby under your plan until your insurance 
plan’s next annual enrollment period.

Making Sure Your Baby is Covered
We recommend that you check with your HR department or member services to see 
how your individual health plan works and to begin the process of adding your baby to 
the insurance.

We are committed to keeping your baby healthy.  Unfortunately, if we cannot verify your 
baby’s insurance eligibility, we will ask you to reschedule all appointments until the 
verification process is approved, or you will be responsible to pay out of pocket for the 
visit.

If your plan requires that you select a Primary Care Doctor, please be sure to specify 
one of our doctors at Beach Pediatrics listed as the PCP.  Please call us if you have any 
questions or need help.

Thanks so much,

The Beach Pediatrics Team
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